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From: diana halley
Sent: Sun, 31 Jul 2022 13:56:39 +0000ARC
To: Wordsworth, Robert
Subject: FW: app/w1905/w/22/3300254
Importance: Normal

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 
From: diana halley
Sent: 30 July 2022 11:29
To: robert.wordsworth@planningspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: app/w1905/w/22/3300254
 
 
Dear Sir,
My name is Mr. Halley of 32 Millcrest Road, EN75NU regarding the proposed development of the Fairmead site.  It seems only a few short weeks that the
original proposal was refused. The same reasons for my objections still apply, access traffic doctors etc etc.  The way I see it, the residents of Goffs Oak have
to win every proposal against the development. The developers only have to win once before they blight the lives with over development of our  village.
Mr. A Halley
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